
From:                              
Sent:                               Saturday, 21 December 2013 7:42 PM
To:                                   Standard Consultation
Subject:                          A requestm regarding OET result
 
Hi
I read that AHPRA is rethinking the English pass marking criteria  for the  IMGs. That  will  be really  very grateful if you make
some changes. Actually multiple sitting should be acceptable to get  registered with AHPRA. Please reconsider this decision. I
am struggling for the OET exam for more than a year, most of the time get through in 3 sections, however, I have passed all
the sections but  not  in one sitting. It's really  very stressful to give the exam again and again. If  I have passed some module
sometime, unfortunately I fail the same module next time, this does not  mean my ability got  poorer. Please reconsider this
situation, I will  be really  grateful to you.
Many thanks

  




